

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF PARKS AND RECREATION

CITY HALL 10300 TORRE AVENUE • CUPERTINO, CA 95014-3255 TELEPHONE: (408) 777-3268 • FAX: (408) 777-3366

May 4, 2010

Dear Resident,

You are invited to attend a neighborhood meeting regarding Scenic Circle Access to Stevens Creek Trail and Blackberry Farm Park. The environmental review process is ready to proceed. We wish to hear your views and any concerns before the work begins.

Meeting Information:

Thursday, May 20, 2010, 7:00 p.m. Monta Vista High School Library 21840 McClellan Road Cupertino, CA 95014

The environmental clearance consultant will attend the meeting to hear from neighbors about items that may need to be addressed. A follow-up meeting is expected to be scheduled for June 8.

If you have any questions, you may contact the Parks and Recreation Department at 408-777-3268. We look forward to seeing you on May 20.

Sincerely,

Director of Parks and Recreation

cc: File 9136